
Minutes of the 2025 Bridge in the City Annual General Meeting 
The President, David Anderson, o icially opened the meeting at 11:45 am on February 
16th 2025. Sixty five members were present. Fifteen apologies were received, 28 proxies 
were accepted. 

2024 Minutes of Annual General Meeting. 

Adopted. The accounts haven’t been properly audited, however a full record of the 
club’s financial activities and attendances have been kept, while the subscription and 
prepayment receipts both reconcile with the player records. The incoming Treasurer to 
address this problem, hopefully an auditing volunteer can be found.  

An Assets register is being maintained, as is a schedule of players and their emergency 
contact details (where provided). 

Imps scoring on the fifth Monday session wasn’t popular, and has been discontinued. 

A qualified first aid person has been identified for each session. 

President’s Report 
Pre-circulated and adopted. 

Election of o icers: 

The candidates were: 

President: David Anderson, Terry Healey – David Anderson elected 

Vice President: Terry Healey, Graham Stucley, Carmel Thompson – Carmel Thompson 
elected. 

Secretary: Moira Smith elected unopposed 

Treasurer: Glenn Trenwith elected unopposed 

Committee, two positions: Terry Healey, Graham Stucley, Stewart Kingsborough and 
Jackie Watkins: Graham Stucley & Jackie Watkins elected for two year terms. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Received and adopted. At present the club has $25000 in the bank, $15000 of which is 
in deposit stock. We will shortly have to pay a iliation fees totaling approximately 
$3,000 to the ABF & SABF, while a further $3,000 is held on behalf of players in the 
prepayment account. 

Any Other Business 

Nil 

The meeting closed at 11:45 am. 


